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From: FOIA Status
To: Oedir, Lala
Subject: RE: Follow-up on FOIA Request F-2017-13846
Date: Monday, August 28, 2017 3:01:40 PM
Attachments: irneoe0p2,iuo

Ms. Lala Qadir,

This is in reference to your email dated August 24, 2017 regarding FOIA request f-2017-
13 846.

The Advocacy and Oversight Branch (FOIA Requester Service Center) is the point of contact
for the Department of State for FOIA and Privacy Act requests. Therefore Privacy Act or
FOIA-related enquiries should be referred to the FOIA Requester Service Center (FRSC) at
(202) 261-8484, or fax at (202) 261-8579 or e-mail to foiastatus(11state.gov.

Sincerely,
U.S. Department of State
FOIA Requester Service Center
(202) 261 -$484
foiastatusstate.gov

Official - Transitory
UNCLASSIFIED

From: Qadir, Lala [mailto: LQadir@cov.com]
Sent: Thursday, August 24, 2017 11:32 AM
To: FOIA Status
Cc: Wimmer, Kurt; Lynch, Mark; Butler, Jadzia; Lacy, Sara
Subject: Follow-up on FOIA Request F-2017-13846

Dear Ms. Baer,

It was a pleasure speaking to you last Friday, August 18, 2017 with regards to FOIA Case Control
Number F-2017-13846. Thank you for letting us know that the estimated date of completion for our
request is October 31, 2017. We look forward to the State Department’s response.

As mentioned during our conversation, we would also like to request the name and/or contact
information for the person handling this case so that we can raise any questions we may have on

this matter to them directly. Please feel free to forward this communication, as necessary.

Thank you very much for your help and we look forward to hearing from you soon.

Best,

[ala
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Lala R. Qadir

Covington & Burling LLP
One CityCenter, 850 Tenth Street, NW
Washington, DC 20001-4956
T +1 202 662 5013 j lgadiri’acov.com
WW\V.COV.CO1I)

This message is from a law firm and may contain information that is confidential or legally privileged. If you are not the
intended recipient, please immediately advise the sender by reply e-mail that this message has been inadvertently
transmitted to yuu and delete this e-mail from your system. Thank you for your cooperation.
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